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Loudoun Laurels Foundation Announces 2025 Scholarship Recipients  

The Loudoun Laurels Foundation is pleased to announce the recipients of its $40,000 
scholarships, awarded to two outstanding students from Loudoun County Public 
Schools (LCPS).  

Samantha Tinta, a senior at Loudoun County High School, will be attending William and 
Mary to major in government on a pre-law track. Rut Yamileth Tobar Rodriguez, a senior 
at Tuscarora High School, will be pursuing a course of study in nursing at Shenandoah 
University. Ms. Tinta and Ms. Tobar Rodriguez participated in LCPS’s College 
Achievement Minority Program for Unique Students (CAMPUS) program.  

The Loudoun Laurels Foundation is grateful to the Allison Baske Wiese Family 
Foundation and the Caimi-Markis Family Fund for their support in sponsoring the 2025 
Loudoun Laurels Scholars.  

Founded on the principle of honoring exceptional community service for the benefit of 
Loudoun County citizens, the Loudoun Laurels Foundation is dedicated to developing 
future civic leaders through scholarships and mentorships. Each scholarship award is 
$40,000 and is dispersed in $5,000 semi-annual increments over the student’s 
undergraduate study. Since its establishment in 2013, the Loudoun Laurels Foundation 
has awarded 31 scholarships to LCPS students totaling $1,240,000.  

In addition to its scholarship program, the Foundation recognizes Loudoun County 
citizens whose commitment to the Loudoun community through leadership, community 
service, and philanthropy have contributed to making Loudoun County a great place to 
live and work.  

The Loudoun Laurels Foundation hosts an annual gala to honor its Laureate and 
scholarship recipients. This year’s gala will be held on Saturday, September 27, 2025, 
at 6:00 p.m. at the National Conference Center. For more information on the gala, 
including sponsorships and tickets, prior Laureate honorees, and the Loudoun Laurels 
Stewardship Trust scholars, visit www.loudounlaurels.org or email 
info@loudounlaurels.org.  


